

Dear Parents of 3<sup>rd</sup> Grade Students:

Your child has either attended or will be attending a building presentation regarding the fourth grade band and orchestra instrumental music program. Participation in this program offers a fantastic opportunity to expand your child's creative horizons. The decision to begin instruction on a musical instrument is one that requires *informed discussion between you and your child*.

Please review the information in the linked Google Form with your child and enter instrument preferences by Thursday, March 13, 2025. Please complete the correct google form for your building:

Accompsett Elementary School - Instrumental Recruitment Form

<u>Dogwood Elementary School - Instrumental Recruitment Form</u>

Mills Pond Elementary School - Instrumental Recruitment Form

Mt. Pleasant Elementary School - Instrumental Recruitment Form

Smithtown Elementary School - Instrumental Recruitment Form

St. James Elementary School - Instrumental Recruitment Form

Tackan Elementary School - Instrumental Recruitment Form

Should you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact your school music teachers.

As a reminder, you are also invited to participate in this year's "Introduction to Instrumental Music Night." This is a wonderful opportunity for both you and your child to become familiar with the instrumental music program in person! The evening presentation will take place on Tuesday, February 25<sup>th</sup>, at 6:30 p.m., in the auditorium at Nesaquake Middle School.

Sincerely,

